
 

Meet Aaron Smith 

 

Aaron Smith, owner of the Manderville Ballroom (Louisiana), has been teaching 
at camp for many years. In addition to being a wonderful choreographer and 

dancer, he is expert in all things technology and is one of the most thorough, 
organized and dependable people we know. Aaron coordinates and is 

responsible for all of the music and the playlists at camp. 

If you have any questions, please e-mail Rubye Del Harden, our Camp 

Director at rubyedel@gmail.com. She loves to answer camp questions! 
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